
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management 6 

 
 
Announcement No. 50/2024      IJmuiden, 8 August 2024  
 
 
 
Subject: Works in the IJ-Haven 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management of the North Sea Canal Area, who is also the 
(State) Harbour Master, announces the following: 
 
Period 19 August to 11 October 2024  

In the IJ Haven work is being carried out on the Javakade because of the demolition of an old ferry 
pavement (see appendix). The work will take place on the water and the demolition material will be 
disposed of by water. 
 
The work consists of: 
Removal of the old quay covering. 
Removing old piles. 
  
The work will be carried out from Monday to Friday from 07:00 to 16:00. The work will take as long 
as necessary or as short as possible. 
 
Impact on shipping: 
 
The berth for river cruise JK RC1 will be used by work vessels if necessary during the works and is not 
available for river cruise vessels. 
Passing ships must avoid annoying waves during the work. 

 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


